
Prison staff protest over staffing and safety
 Italy 

(December 2016) Prison staff, members of the FP-CGIL and UIL-PA federations, took 
part in a national demonstration on 29 November in protest at serious understaffing 
and assaults on staff. The unions argue that urgent action is needed to deal with 
dilapidated prisons and the long working hours and stress that are leading to 
sickness absence and additional pressures of work. They say that problems have 
been building up for years with cutbacks and lack of investment.
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